
Summer Entertainment 

June 3rd: Paula French 

June 14th: Cameron 

June 19th: Craig Manning 

June 28th: Elvis 

July 2nd: Escapade Trio 

July 11th: Pat Murray 

July 19th: Don Dunham 

August 6th: Cameron 

August 15th: Joan Ballentyne 

August 21st: Jamie Todd 

August 23rd: Paula French 
 

 

 

Summer Picnic 

This year, our summer picnic will be on Friday, 
August 23rd at Battlefield Park in Stoney Creek. The 
picnic will be held during regular program hours 
from 10am-3pm. For those who take Darts, we will 
arrange darts for you so come on out for the day 
and enjoy the fun! 
 
Paula French will be with us this year, so remember 

to bring your sunscreen and your dance moves!! It’s 

sure to be a great time full of games, delicious food, 

great company, and of course, lots and lots of fun! 

Stay tuned for more information regarding  

the picnic on your upcoming calendars.  

 

  

 

 

Can you believe it’s already summer?!?! Where has the time gone? I’m crossing my 

fingers the sunshine is here to stay because we have quite an amazing summer 

planned for all of you!!  

We are excited to let you know that our summer barbeques are back! The first BBQ 

will be on June 3rd followed by one on June 28th, July 2nd, July 11th, and July 21st. There 

are five BBQs in total: one for each day of the week.   

To celebrate Senior’s Month, we have a few special guests coming in to share about 

what they do, how we can access their services, and how they can support us in the 

community. We’ve booked a Senior Support Officer coming in on June 5th and we have 

an officer from the K-9 unit coming in with his dog on June 6th. We also have the Royal 

Canadian Mounted Police (RCMP) coming in with their horses on June 25th. It’s always 

fun hearing from each of them so those presentations are ones you definitely don’t 

want to miss!  
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